
FOOTPRINT 

#MAKEONECHANGE 
 

Edition #60 2023 

Promoting happy, healthy and sustainable living at Hill 

House and beyond. 
 

PUMPKINS GALORE 
The Hill House allotment produced a number of lovely orange pumpkins this autumn!  One was 

delivered to each home at the beginning of half term, along with a few more handpicked from 

the annual visit to Sunnyfields Farm, and the young people got to choose what to do with them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some opted to decorate them for Hallowe’en, others carved them into jack-o-lanterns and used 

the bright orange flesh to make delicious pumpkins muffins.  With our sustainability agenda 

always in mind, the seeds were put out for the birds and the remaining pulp was composted.  

Meanwhile, on Hallowe’en itself, the young people enjoyed a party and disco with lots of fun 

dressing up, some lively dancing, and healthy snacks like apples and popcorn.   

https://www.sunnyfields.co.uk/18/Pumpkin-Time
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Meet Martin, one of our wonderful cooks, who worked his magic with all of the leftover 

pumpkins and produced a wonderful dip for everyone to try in the Let’s Eat Café. 


